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With Advent beginning, heralding Christmas, we take time to reflect on another year of commitment to CWL in faith and service and action.

Faith - All Branches have worked together at Masses, providing reflections and prayer opportunities for members, Parishes  and for each other in times of stress and grief.  We grow in our ability to recognise the gifts of each person, ways to encourage those gifts for the benefit of the Parish and the Branch, always with an attitude of gratitude. It is important to be aware that the way we treat and support each other, gives overt messages about who we are as CWL members to all. Hopefully we never give messages of impatience and criticism, risking the reputation of CWL.  “See how these Christians love one another”. 
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 Services generously offered by our Branches are always stunning ; benefitting our NZ communities, Parish and general communities, as well as the Mission Communities of the Pacific Islands. We have had generous knitters sharing their skills to the benefit of many people, both young and old. Then there are those who bake delicious temptations to treat our taste buds. Quiz nights, movie nights and games evenings  provide fun and companionship and many laughs while assisting fund-raising efforts. Some branches work in local Op Shops where the profits are shared by the groups who offer the opportunity to re-cycle clothing and house- hold items, books and toys. 
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We all need to remember that CWL fund-raising is for the benefit of others, especially those in need of support, not for large bank balances for branches. There are many local needs for all age groups in these times, and numerous organisations that would be delighted to have funds You might consider paying fees for a family in need to attend your Parish school, or St Vincent de Paul Society, or the Women’s Refuge, or the Homeless Women’s Trust, after contributing to the CWLANZ At Home or Mission project….or SAMOA !
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ARCHDIOCESAN CONFERENCE 2020 in Upper Hutt

on Monday 16th March. Branch registrations were required to be completed on 30th November. If your branch still needs to register, please do so very soon.
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Susan Dickson, CWLANZ National President will speak to us and Jenny Muschamp, National Mission Secretary will speak to us. Kitty McKinley -  Challenge 2000, Leole Malama – leadersip 2014 President Rotary Hutt Valley,  Raewyn Richardson, Health and Wellbeing, will also address us so, there will be varied topics of interest to all.          
Come and celebrate with us  75 years of Catholic Women’s League in Wellington.

                    Christmas 

We honour the birth of a baby,
and in doing so acknowledge
God reaching down to touch the earth
and bless it once again;
to walk within the garden
as once he did in Eden.
We worship the birth of a Saviour,
an infant in whose fragility
lay all the signs of sacrifice;
born in humility,
growing into his kingdom
as Scripture's Promised One.
We worship Jesus, Saviour and King.
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Christmas Blessings  and aroha to you, your families and your friends

Christine Paterson

Archdiocesan President

